
Yoncalla 

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Yoncalla School District #32, Douglas County, State of 
Oregon, will be held at the Yoncalla High School Board Room, 292 5th St, Yoncalla, Oregon to discuss the 
budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026.  The meeting will take place on May 8, 2025, 
following the regular board meeting at 5:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget 
message and to receive comments from the public on the budget.  This is a public meeting where 
deliberation of the Budget Committee may take place.  Any person may appear at the meeting and 
discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee. A copy of the budget document may be 
inspected or obtained on the district website 24 hours prior to the meeting.  If additional meetings for 
deliberation are required, they will be scheduled during this meeting.   
 
Pursuant to ORS 294.426 (5)(b) this notice is also posted on the district’s website at 
www.yoncalla.k12.or.us for at least 10 days before the meeting date. 
 
 
 

http://www.yoncalla.k12.or.us/

